
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MARCH 6, 2006 

DEER CROSSING SIGNS 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works recommends that this report be received for 
information. 
 
Economic Impact 
 
This request can be accommodated within the 2006 Operating Budget. 

Purpose 

To provide information concerning the installation of “Deer Crossing” signs on City roads in the 
Kleinburg area. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At its meeting of February 27, 2006, Council approved the recommendation contained in 
Additional Item No. 19, with respect to the installation of additional Deer Crossing signs in the 
Kleinburg area.  
 
Public Works staff will work with the Ward 1 Councillor, York Region Police, and the Kleinburg 
Area Ratepayers Association to identify known deer crossing areas and/or areas where vehicle 
accidents involving deer have been reported. Once these locations have been identified, crews 
will commence installing the necessary warning signs. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and complies with Vaughan 
Vision, specifically A-2 “Promote Community Safety Health and Wellness”, and A-3 “Safeguard 
Our Environment”. 

Conclusion 

Once the areas of deer crossings have been identified, the necessary warning signs will be 
installed on the City’s roads in the Kleinburg area. 

Attachments 

N/A 

Report prepared by: 

Brian T. Anthony, CRS-S, C. Tech 
Director of Public Works 

 

 

 



Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng.     Brian T. Anthony 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works  Director of Public Works 
 
 
 


